COPY
L1OYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 5

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London

Telephone: ROYal 9166

2nd January, 1959.
8 (5)
3 Dear &ir,

Sa8s "SINCLAIR HeC",

It is noted from your memorandum of the 9th,
December that the ship is laid up at Fhiladelphia,

The Committee are agreeable to the outs anding
surveys remaining in abeyance meantime provided they
are held before the ship again proceeds to sea and I
shall be glad if you will inform the Owners accordingly.

Yours faithfully,
Ce.EHL .

pro Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Secretary,
NEW YORK,




